
Molecular Bioarchaeology

Archaeology 383

Section: D100

Term: 2010 Fall

Instructor: Dr. Dongya Yang

Office: EDB 9629

Phone: 778.782.4651

Website: www.sfu.ca/˜donyang 

email: donyang@sfu.ca

Office Hours: TBA

Discussion Topics: Ancient DNA has become an important tool for archaeological investigations 
of the past. The analysis of DNA recovered from ancient human, animal and plant remains 
provides archaeologists with unprecedented accuracy and precision in terms of species and 
population level identifications. This genetic information allows researchers to address 
important questions pertaining to human evolution, diseases and health of past populations, 
domestication of animals and plants, and many other issues in archaeology and anthropology. 

Ancient DNA techniques have also played an increasingly important role in the forensic 
identifications of human skeletal remains and other degraded DNA samples, such as trace 
tissues of endangered animal and plant species for wildlife conservation.

Students will have the opportunity to learn the fundamental principles and methods of ancient 
DNA analysis and to appreciate its applications to archaeology, physical anthropology and 
forensic investigations. Students are strongly encouraged to exercise their creative and 
critical thinking by examining how ancient DNA analysis can be applied to some real questions 
in physical anthropology, archaeology, forensic investigation, and conservation biology.

Students are required to select topics of their interests at the beginning of the course, and 
throughout the semester, they will design a simulated research proposal based on this topic. 
This problem-based learning approach will be facilitated through structured class discussion, 
seminar presentation and class participation.

Grading: Midterm exam 45%

Seminar presentation and class participation 25%

Research proposal 30%

Required Texts: None

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: ARCH 131 or 201
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Notes: Students requiring accommodations as a result of a disability must contact the Centre 
for Students with Disabilities 778.782.3112 or csdo@sfu.ca.

All students are expected to read and understand SFUs policies with regard to academic 
honesty and student conduct (S10). These policies are available at the following web address: 
http://www.sfu.ca/policies/Students/index.html

Deferred grades will be given only on the basis of authenticated medical disability.

This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


